
  
  
  

      
  

Letter of Authorization  
(Authorization to Represent T-Mobile)  

  
  

RE: T-Mobile Site Projects 
  
To Whom It May Concern:  
  
Please be advised that “The CBR Group” has been authorized to represent T-Mobile in 
permitting and leasing requirements as it relates to site modifications and/or leasing 
extensions.  
  
Please feel free to contact me at Elizabeth.Rivera@T-Mobile.com if you have any questions.  
  
 
Best regards,  
 
 

 
Elizabeth Rivera 
T-Mobile   
Site Development Manager – Development & Engineering 


